
 

 

 

July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

After School clubs & Wrap around club finished on Thursday 14th July. May I take this 
opportunity to thank you all for a fantastic year in terms of Clubs, your support and patience 
through difficult times the past 12 months, it is greatly appreciated. We look forward to 
welcoming your children back into clubs with minimal problems in September. 

Transferring over into our new and exciting academy (DAT) in June,  we hope to offer your 
children new experiences come September. 

You will be receiving a new letter and rota with all new exciting clubs and how to book onto 
them in the first week back in September. I will update you when clubs will be restarting 
closer to the time. 

If you have any problems or queries please don’t hesitate to call the office to speak to 
myself regarding any issues that may arise. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Joshua 

 

 

Sports Coach/Pastoral Care 

 

 

 

 

 


